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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
 
At a meeting on 30 July, in conjunction with Children and Young People, and 
Corporate, Adult Services and Social Inclusion Committees, ALCS received 
evidence from Steve Chaytor and Ingrid Ablett-Spence (Head of Health 
Improvement - PCT) regarding the contribution of sport and recreation to 
maintaining healthy lifestyles.   
 
 
Where possible, Members will be holding meetings at the various Tees Active 
leisure centres during the review, rather than organising a specific site visit.  
The first meeting was held at the Billingham Forum, and a meeting scheduled 
for September will be held at Thornaby Pavilion.  
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The review of Tees Active is due to report to Cabinet in December.   
 
 
Monitoring 
 
There are no new monitoring reports due for this Committee. 
 
 
 
 


